
Pearson Early Childhood School 
 
 
October 18, 2017 
 
Dear PPA Scholarship Committee: 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend Jessica Williams for the PPA paraprofessional 
scholarship. Ms. Williams is a paraprofessional for in a 4-year-old integrated 
classroom. She works with students with and without special needs. 
 
Ms. Williams came to me in the summer and applied f or a position with the clear 
expectation that she was almost finished with her certifications to teach. She has 
made a significant impact on students already this year! She knows how to 
implement visual cues, token boards and schedules which decrease student 
behavior and increase student engagement in the classroom. 
 
Recently, Instructional Support personnel came to the class to observe a student 
that Ms. Williams; works directly with in the classroom. The ISS personnel asked 
Ms. Williams to send her all her information so she would be sure she got a 
teaching position once she finished her certification! 
 
She is a highly motivated team player! She is organized, enthusiastic, and a goal-
oriented worker. She is able to follow directions as well as initiate and problem 
solve as needed. Ms. Williams has proven that it is her passion to becoming a 
teacher. She is a great candidate for the PPA paraprofessional scholarship to help 
her achieve her goal of becoming an educator! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheri Izbicki,Ed.D. 
Principal, Pearson Early Childhood School 
 
 

Pearson Early Childhood School is a child-focused educational environment 
committed to preparing each student for lifelong learning. 


